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Dear Friends 

and Supporters, 
 

 
The School for Blind Children continues to distribute food during the Corona Pandemic, including remote villages 
and homes within West Bengali, India. The pictures speak for themselves. A warm thank you for your help in 
making it all possible! 

                  
Here the pupils are getting food from the School for Blind Children. The catchment area of the school is large, 
which means that the distance between villages can be long. There is no saying when the school can open again.

      
 

Summer greetings from Stiftelsen Brödet / SB foundation and us in the board,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger    
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